
  
         
  

 
Wholesale Electricity Market  
Rule Change Proposal Submission Form  
 
RC_2009_22   The use of tolerance levels by System Management  
 
 
Submitted by  
  

Name: Wendy Ng 
Phone: (08) 9424 1917 

Fax: (08) 9424 1818 
Email: wendy.ng@verveenergy.com.au  

Organisation: Verve Energy 
Address: Level 11, Australia Place, 15-17 William St, Perth WA 6000 

Date submitted: 25th November 2009 
 
 
Submission 
 
 
1. Please provide your views on the proposal, including any objections or 

suggested revisions. 
 

Verve Energy supports the Market Rule Change proposal to clarify System Management’s 
reporting obligation by allowing the use of tolerance ranges. Verve Energy recognises the 
need for this change to effectively operate the system. 

 

 
2. Please provide an assessment whether the change will better facilitate 

the achievement of the Market Objectives. 
 

The proposed Market Rule Change will better facilitate the Market Objectives. It reduces the 
administration burden on System Management’s reporting obligations by eliminating the 
requirement to report minor breaches. 
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3. Please indicate if the proposed change will have any implications for your 

organisation (for example changes to your IT or business systems) and 
any costs involved in implementing these changes. 

 

No costs will be incurred. 

 

 
4. Please indicate the time required for your organisation to implement the 

change, should it be accepted as proposed. 
 

No time is required. 
 

 


